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Sportsmen Bassmasters

 
Meeting Minutes
    December 16th, 2004
Members Present:

Mike Br.
Cal

Troy

Bill

Brad

Dale


Jim Ba.
Ron

Mickey
Brent 

Dan

Alan

Chris

Paul B

Craig

Dave 
President Report (Paul Becka):

· Rob Amos and Robin Olson have dropped from the club
· When inviting others possible members into the club, be considerate to the other members of the club by choosing those you invite

· Vote for sportsmen of the year next meeting

V.P./T.D. (Troy Smith):

· No Report

Secretary/Treasurer (Chris Tope):

· Balance is $1881.73
· Current club membership is at 27. 
Special Projects (Craig):

· Reminder that the 29th of January is the date of the banquet

· The sponsorship letter has been going around.  If you need to contact Craig you will need to call him at this time.
Data (Cal):

· No report

Internet (Mickey):

· $84.64 ytd with BASS
· The 2005 calendar has been updated on the website.

· You can retrieve the banquet letter of the website in the members only section

Federation (Mike Br):

· The drawing for the Guntersville/Table Rock tournament will be done in January
· Voting was passed around (at the club meeting) that would allow the state tournament director to fill some of the unused TOC spots with additional alternates

· Voting was passed around (at the club meeting) that would allow the use of underwater cameras during pre-fishing but not during the actual TOC
Old Business:

· Per Dale we will need assistance with the TOC as we get closer to tournament time
· Approach sponsors for the TOC banquet

· Dale is looking for another person or two who can assist with planning the TOC


Conservation Director: (Brad):

· 2005 Conservation ideas:  assist with legislative issues, DNR project, adopt an access, attend the MOHA banquet with Vern on 1-19-05 to get ideas, research and recommend ways on reducing fish mortality rates, continue public access clean up

New Business:

· Motion made and passed to change the boundaries for Mystery Lakes from three to four
· Bring lake ideas for the spring tournament to the next meeting.  Research the lake and the area for accommodations.

· Assisting the Cub Scouts with the casting kids was discussed

· Nomination made/passed for Bill Young to the Youth director position, vacated by Rob Amos

· Motion made/passed to purchase calendars from Pat Hagen for $45, to receive a calendar contact Paul Becka

· Tim Lanier will be running the booths for the Bass/Walleye expo.  The days of the Sportsmen Show will be March 29th-April 3rd; if interested keep one of these days in mind to work the booth.  Most likely the day will be Sunday. 

· Three of the award winners from last year are no longer in the club.  Robin Olson has the bent prop to give out, Rob Amos has the broken tool and Jeff Smith has the dirty sock.  Jeff Smith has forward his decision to Bill Young, forward ideas for the remaining two awards to Robin and Rob

· Dave Ramlow proposed a possible different way of making up the state tournament team.  Discussion was had concerning the topic

Education: (Dale)

· A very informative lesson on GPS level 2.

Youth: (Bill):

· Will work with the Cub Scouts in organizing the casting kid’s event.

Next meeting is January 27h at 7pm at David Fong’s

We currently have three spots open in the club

Waiting List: 

1. Rob Amos

